Skills Academy IS returning to
St Pauls Cray CofE School

After the Summer: Holidays
with our After—-School Football Club!

The clubs go live on our bookings page on 18% July

Please note that places arve available to book on a first come

basis at the start of a new school year

‘Summer Holiday Camps now ready to book!’



https://campscui.active.com/orgs/SkillsAcademyLtd
https://campscui.active.com/orgs/SkillsAcademyLtd#/selectSessions/3151838

